
 
 
 
 
 
 

Real Estate Division 
Management & Disposal Branch 
 
 
 
 
Hall County  
Attn: Brent Holloway 
5725 Flat Creek Road 
Gainesville, Georgia 30504 
 
Dear Mr. Holloway: 
 
  This letter is in response to the request from Hall County on August 1, 2023, to refurbish P 
dock at Sunrise Cove Marina. The proposed refurbishment has been approved. Please allow this 
letter to serve as written approval for the proposed work.  
 
  Enclosed are the plans illustrating the P- Dock refurbishment, as shown in Enclosure 1. This 
approval is granted in accordance with the terms and conditions of Lease No. DACW01-1-98-0452. 
All work must be accomplished in accordance with all federal, state, and local laws and regulations. 
 
  Please contact Briana Terry at 770-615-5865 or email at Briana.N.Terry@usace.army.mil 
with any questions you might have concerning this matter. 
 
 
 
 
            Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
            Christopher C. May 
            Real Estate Contracting Officer 

 
Encl 

1. Proposed Refurbishment                          
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